MBristol Police Bepartment

395 METACOM AVENUE < BRISTOL,RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900

FU R

KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police

April 13, 2022

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

TO:
FROM: Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police
SUBJECT: Town Clerk Cordeiro—Re: Removal of Accessible Parking Space at

42 Mt. Hope Avenue

Mr. Contente:

Lt. Wozny has reviewed the request, and | agree with his recommendation that

the request to remove the accessible parking space at 42 Mt. Hope Avenue be
approved. Please see attached recommendation.

Respectfullysubmitted,

Kevin M. Lynch
Chief of Police
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Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900

KEVIN M. LYNCH

Chief of Police
MEMORANDUM
TO : CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH ‘  DATE: 04-12-2022
VIA : PROPER CHANNELS

FROM : LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

SUBJECT :42 MT. HOPE AVE-REMOVAL OF ACCESSIBLE PARKING
SPACE

Sir,

Town Hall received information that the Accessible parking space located in front of 42 Mt.
Hope Ave. was no longer needed at that location.

Officers responded to this location and confirmed that his parking space was no longer utilized
by current residents living at this residence. Additionally, officers noted that this parking space

- was not utilized during their checks. It is my recommendation that this accessible parking space
be removed. ' -

Respectfully submitted,

Lt Rowman Wozny

Lieutenant Roman Wozny
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